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Lock-In Letters from the Internal Revenue Service for Due Diligence of Law Enforcement
Appointees
For the purpose of investigating how information provided by the Internal Revenue Service regarding
potential City appointees can be shared with the City Council and why that information has been
withheld in the past.

File #: LO20-0078, Version: 0

City of Baltimore Printed on 2/6/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

